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Council Memorandum 

Date: March 9, 2021 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Richardson 

Re: Janetville Subdivision Lifecycle Extension Program 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Richardson, regarding Janetville Subdivision 

Lifecycle Extension Program, be received; 

That Manvers Drive, Neals Drive, Janet Drive, William Ave and Arbour Court be 

reviewed and considered for the Lifecycle Extension Program for 2021 or 2022; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

The last time Janetville subdivision was resurfaced was around 2009. It was resurfaced 

using a tar and chip process as that was the existing road material at the time. In 2014 

in built up areas, hamlets and villages where the existing road surfaces were tar and 

chip, the City began to upgrading by resurfacing with asphalt.  The Janetville 

subdivision has some marshy areas where the tar and chip process has not held up. 

The crown on these roads have deteriorated and some areas have significant sinking 

areas.  It would be beneficial that the Engineering department address the roads 

indicated and provide a course of action on how to improve the deteriorated conditions 

of these roads.   


